
Christleton High School ・ Homework Guide

For Academic Year 2024/25, Year 7 students will follow a structured homework timetable to support distribution of tasks and
to gradually prepare students for later years of study.  The information provided below offers more detail on what students
can expect during their first year at Christleton High School. 

During Autumn Term, students will only receive  Mathematics and English homework, which will be on a weekly basis.
Students can also expect to receive revision homework to prepare for assessments in other subjects.  Teachers will use
homework to model and support use of effective revision techniques.

In Spring and Summer Terms, MFL, Science, History and Geography homework will be set once per fortnight following a
homework timetable that will be shared later in the Autumn term.  Teachers of PE, Art, Design Technology, Religious Education
and Performing Arts will set tasks as and when appropriate, to suit the needs of the curriculum. 

Each homework task should take students 30 minutes to complete, on average. 

As a school we hold the importance of reading as a priority.  We encourage all students across all years to read for 20
minutes a day.  This could be at home or in iResearch during break, lunch or after-school.

Classteachers will set homework during the Autumn Term for Year 7 on the days outlined below.  In exceptional circumstances
(e.g staff absence) homework may be set outside of the schedule below.

Year 7 Homework Guidance 

At Christleton High School, we believe that homework is essential for students to
reinforce classroom learning and develop learning habits for future academic

success.

You can monitor your child’s homework using the Synergy app/portal.  Details were sent home with your child last last week.   
All homework will be set on Synergy, with Google Classroom used for submissions.  Your child has been shown during ICT
lessons how to access and use Google Classroom.

We have encouraged all students to attempt their homework as soon as they can after it being set. If students are struggling
to complete homework, they are advised to speak to their class teacher before the homework deadline.

If students need a quiet space to complete homework, they can use iResearch during break or lunch and after school.  We
also have a number of lunchtime clubs that students can access. 

We thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to seeing your child make progress as they further settle into
our Christleton community.


